
HPCS KINDERGARTEN  

Hey, hey, Kindergarten families!  

We are so looking forward to meeting you and your sweet little 

kinder and we are thrilled to welcome you to the exciting world of 

KINDERGARTEN at Homer Pittard Campus School! We have a 

wonderful year in store and rest assured, we are working hard to 

make this a year full of excitement, engagement, social, and 

academic growth.  

The kindergarten year is one full of memory making and we plan to 

make some great ones with your littles! We are excited to get started 

and we will be contacting you shortly with your child’s phase in day. 

We will also be hosting a meet the teacher/open house and we will 

communicate that date/time with you soon. During that meeting 

please bring all your child’s school supplies labeled with your child’s 

name.  

Please also make sure to check our classroom websites regularly as 

we will be posting updates there. We have a MAGICAL year ahead 

of us! We are looking forward to this amazing year with you! 

Best wishes, 

The Kindergarten Teachers 

Mrs. Flowers & Mrs. Hawkins  

flowersm@rcschools.net  

hawkinsja@rcschools.net 

 

 

 


